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Cirla3l2o23 -24 12th December, 2023

Dear Parent,

Greetings from Amanora School!

We at Amanora, continue to strive in our mission to provide the best possible learning

experience along with holistic development for our students.

We are in the process of assessing the availability of seats in each grade/section in preparation for
the upcoming Academic Year 2024-25 (Since we have limited seats for admissions). To facilitate
this, we kindly request parents who are considering discontinuation of their ward from Amanora
School for the next academic yeat (AY 2024-2025) to provide us with the necessary information.

Please fill out the enclosed Discontinuation Form and return it to the school office by Saturday,
23'd December, 2023 or fill out a google link below.

Google Link: https://forms.Rle/iqi3x5rEdqazFkSH8

The school has a limited number of seats available, and this information will be crucial for us to
plan and fill the vacant seats selectively for the Academic Year 2024-25.

We assure you that all information provided will be kept confidential, and the process will be

handled with the utmost sensitivity.

lf you have any queries or require further assistance, please feel free to write on

adm issions@ amanorasch ool.ed u.in or admissionsl @ amanoraschool.edu. in

Looking forward to a long and fruitful association always.

Best regards,

For Amanora School.

Madulikka
Principal
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Discontinuation Form

We, the parents of studying in Grade

section _ here by intimate that we would like to discontinue our ward's

admission in Amanora School for the next Academic Yeat 2024-2O25. We request you to kindly

initiate the transfer formalities. We agree to clear all pending dues of our ward by 31st

December,2023.

Date:

Father's Name: Signature:


